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Please can this address list for the new apartments above Robbins Well/ Robbins 
Cellar be circulated to the panel, applicant and other attendees as I intend to 

refer to it at the hearing when asking questions of the applicant. It will help the 
panel consider how the access arrangements for the cellar bar from Victoria 

Terrace and Victoria colonnade would impact on occupants of the flats above, in 
terms of noise of persons entering/exiting the premises in the small hours and 
also potential for conflict between persons gathered outside the premises on the 

colonnade (riverside) , queuing, smoking and residents who access their flats by 
walking along the colonnade .  

 
The list has been provided to Environmental Health by Warwick District Council 
Chief Executives Department who liaise with the POST OFFICE on the proper 

addressing of new developments. 
 

Kind Regards 
 
 

Peter Lawson Bsc(Hons) MSc CMCIEH 
Chartered Environmental Health Practitioner 

Senior Environmental Health Officer 
 
 


